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Writing in strong opposition to this house bill. I lease a section of our store to a 

federal licensee, and this burdensome restrictions on his business would cause him 

to be unable to continue his lease. There are layers of laws in place already and 

overburdening on merchants, without the senseless additional propose language.  

Respectfully  

Dan 


